
 

 

 

 

 

April 29, 2013 
 
Ms. Barcy McNeal 
Secretary 
The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
180 East Broad Street, 10th Floor 
Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793 
 
RE: Case No. 10-2387-TP-COI 
 
Dear Ms. McNeal: 
 
Frontier Communications, Inc. submits this application in response to the 
Commission’s Entry dated March 20, 2013 in the above referenced case. 
 
Frontier North Tariff PUCO No. 2 , Section 4, states that its intrastate switched minutes 
of-use rates mirror those set forth in Tariff No. 5, “Facilities for Interstate Access,” on file 
with the Federal Communications Commission (FCC). 
 
Please direct questions to me. I can be reached at (614) 578-9999 or via email at 
rachel.winder@ftr.com. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Rachel G. Winder 
State Manager, Government and Regulatory Affairs 
Frontier Communications, Inc. 
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